
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The directors of King River Copper Limited (ASX: KRC) are pleased to advise that a 3,000 metre 

drilling campaign will commence on the Speewah Dome on August 5th. 

 

These new targets have been identified by IP surveys along the Chapman-Catto-Greys corridor, 

Windsor and Todhunter trend.   

 

This drilling program is fully funded. 
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